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ADDENDUM NO. 3 
Issued January 22, 2008 

TO 

“REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
FOR 

SHELTON LANDFILL POST-CLOSURE ENVIRONMENTAL 
LIABILITY AND RISK TRANSFER” 

(Bid Number FY08-EN-001) 
(RFP Issued November 15, 2007) 

Note: Proposers are required to acknowledge this and all Addenda in Section 
4(a) of the Proposal Form. 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

This Addendum consists of the Connecticut Resources Recovery Authority’s (CRRA) responses 
to requests for interpretation or clarification concerning Landfill Documents that were received 
on January 17, 2008. 

Question Are proposers at liberty to contact the Connecticut Department of Environ-
mental Protection regarding the Shelton Landfill? 

1. 

Answer Yes, potential proposers should feel free to contact the Connecticut Depart-
ment of Environmental Protection regarding the Shelton Landfill. 

Question Are proposers at liberty to contact existing CRRA vendors, contractors and 
consultants regarding the Shelton Landfill? 

2. 

Answer Yes, potential proposers should feel free to contact existing CRRA vendors, 
contractors and consultants regarding the Shelton Landfill, however, CRRA 
expects that such vendors, contractors and consultants will refer potential pro-
posers to CRRA for answers to questions about the Shelton Landfill. 
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Question Is a copy of the lease for the Crump property available to the proposers? 3. 

Answer Yes, a copy of the lease for the Crump property is available to potential pro-
posers and has been placed in the Document Room. 

 


